
 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Applicant(s),  
  
Due to the ongoing political situation visa process may 
be disrupted and delayed from time to time. It is highly 
recommended that the applications are submitted at 
least two weeks before the travelling date.  
 
We apology for the inconvenience & appreciate your 
understanding on this matter. 

 
Thank you. 


